Friday 2nd February 2024
Dear All,
Just a short newsletter this week with reminders about some of our forthcoming events.  
What’s Happening?
Coming home today are two newsletters one about maths and the other literacy. I hope you enjoy reading them and catching up with the approach that we take to these two subjects. Our next newsletters will be on EYFS, science and history. Look out for these next half term. 
Meeting about children’s use of mobile phones is on Tuesday 6th February at 6pm. While this meeting is especially for parents /carers of children in Years 5 and 6, everyone is welcome.  
Wednesday the 7th February is our hotly anticipated (by the children), ‘Unhealthy Tuckshop’. Everyone will have an opportunity to shop in the afternoon, during the school day. The maximum amount children can bring is £2. All money raised will go towards our purchase of new batteries for our Chromebooks and the projector in the hall. 
Wonderland Class Assembly is on Friday 9th February at 10am. I look forward to seeing the families of children in Year 1 there. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]The last day of this half term is next Friday, the 9th February. Our half term break is the following week (12th to the 16th February). Children return to school on Monday February 19th.
Safeguarding
Next Tuesday, February 6th, is Safer Internet Day. All classes during this week will be learning about how to keep safe online. 
Attendance
This week’s figures are…
	Class
	Attendance
	How many lates?

	Reception
	92.62% -
	7 +

	Year 1
	98.47% +
	7 -

	Year 2
	96.31% +
	0 

	Year 3
	91.03% -
	2 -

	Year 4
	98.77% +
	2 +

	Year 5
	98.52% -
	4 +

	Year 6
	91.95% -
	8 +



Congratulations to Year 4 for both the highest attendance and no lates.  
I have added + and – signs so you can compare weekly in the hope that each class can improve. 
Best wishes.
Christine Keen
Headteacher
